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FIBA Europe Visits Serbia (03.02.2012) January has been one busy month for the FIBA
Europe Referees Department as it continues on its mission to offer advice and valuable insight

to the different member Federations seeking to expand their educational programmes for game
officials. It was within that framework that the

Department's Alan Richardson was invited by the Serbia Basketball Federation to visit Belgrade
help them with the restructuring of their referee training programmes.

Read more... (FIBA Europe)
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